
 

 

 

Friday 26th May 2023 

 

Our stars of the week: 
 
 
 
 

                     

 

Dates to remember 

 Friday 26th May school closes 

 Monday 5th June school reopens 

 Friday 16th June school closed for training 

 Wednesday 21st June class photos 

 Thursday 6th July Reception class 
assembly 

 Friday 14th July Year 6 prom 

 Friday 21st July school ends at 1.30pm 
 

 

The winning house this week is……. 
 

St George’s  

Winners of the Golden tickets 
 

 
 

Year 5 visit to The Ascension Church 
Our Year 5 children were invited to The Ascension 
Church to take part in three workshops. There was 
singing and listening to a brass quartet, but the favourite 
by far was the drumming! 
 

 
 



Year 6 visits 
This week, year 6 have visited Whitworth Art 
Gallery and taken part in a workshop to suggest 
ideas to transform Deansgate in the city centre. 
 

 
 

 

Year 1 assembly 
In a wonderful assembly, Year 1 taught us all 
about the Stephenson’s Rocket, the first steam 
engine and the Wright brothers and the origins of 
aircraft. 
 

 
 

St Philip’s Football team 
 

Ronan from MUFC organised a football tournament with 
our Federation school St James. 

The children throrughly enjoyed themselves. 
 

 

The Spring Half-Term Holidays are fast approaching. MCRactive and Manchester City Council are offering 
 

 thousands of FREE places for children eligible for benefits-related free school meals. Activities will range  
 

from Sport and Physical Activities, Arts and Crafts and much more. In addition to the activities, their  
 

booked place will include a FREE meal during the day. 
 



For more information &amp; to book your child’s space*: You will need to sign up for an MCRactive Go 
account 

https://www.mcractive.com/ (sign in) to book free Spring Half-Term activities. Once signed up, log into your 
account 

– Find Activities – Search by Category ‘MCR Holiday Activity’ - . Use code: 79113 to book free eligible 
activities. 

*Please only book your child onto a holiday camp if they will be attending. Spaces at each camp are  
 

limited. If you book a space and your child can no longer attend, please cancel your space as far in advance 
 

 as possible, to allow the opportunity for another child to take their space at the activity and free meal. 
 

Kind Regards 
MCRactive 

 

 

 



 
 

 


